## **WOMEN'S LIBERAL COMMISSION MEMO**

TO: Liberal Party of Newfoundland & Labrador BGM Delegates

FROM: Margot Pitcher, President, Newfoundland and Labrador Women's Liberal Commission

**CC:** Executive Board, Newfoundland and Labrador Women's Liberal Commission

DATE: Monday, April 14, 2025

**SUBJECT:** Notice of the Newfoundland and Labrador Women's Liberal Commission BGM

In accordance with the Constitution of the Newfoundland and Labrador Women's Liberal Commission, you are hereby notified that the Commission's 2025 BGM will take place on Friday, June 13, 2025, at the Quality Inn, Gander, Newfoundland and Labrador.

On Saturday, June 14, 2025, the following Executive Board positions will be elected by secret ballot:

- President
- Vice-President
- Secretary
- Treasurer
- Director of Policy
- Director of Outreach
- Director of Engagement

In accordance with the Newfoundland and Labrador Women's Liberal Constitution, the Newfoundland and Labrador Women's Liberal Commission Constitution may be amended at the BGM.

Any proposed amendments must be received by the Returning Officer no later than 5pm on Tuesday, May 20, 2025.

To submit any proposed amendments, or for more information, please email the Women's Liberal Commission President, Margot Pitcher, at margotpitcher@gmail.com

